BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

In the Matter of:

AN INQUIRY INTO THE STATE UNIVERSAL ) Case No 2016-00059
SERVICE FUND )

Response to Commission Order

In response to Commission Order Dated February 21, 2022, Brandenburg Telephone Company

responds as follows:
L. The Attached exhibit A provides all Affordable Connectivity Program (“ACP”)

services provided by Brandenburg Telephone Company under the Federal ACP program.

Z All ACP services are provided on a standalone / unbundled basis from phone
services.
3. The plans reflected in Attachment A are those in effect at the time of this response. Unlike

the Emergency Broadband Benefit program, Affordable Connectivity Program providers may
modify their available plans at any time. Should Brandenburg choose to do so, it will prioritize the
application of the state and federal lifeline credits consistent with the Commission’s February 21
Order.

4, Brandenburg Telephone Company believes it is fully compliant with state and
federal ACP requirements.
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